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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on August 1, 2006 at 
7:00pm.  All board members were present.  The minutes from July were accepted as written by a motion 
from M Reep, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried.  The treasurer’s report was accepted by a motion from J 
Renslow, 2nd by M Reep and it carried. 
 
Dust control has been applied on all our roads and a bill will sent to Brad Wentz, County Engineer, for the 
dust control on Deroxe Rd per the agreement due to the construction on County Rd 15. 
 
Merle Hanson and Bill Sherlin with the Lake Maud Association were present regarding Brad Solheim’s the 
“Woods on Lake Maud” development with concerns of all the variances to MURD he requested from the 
County.  These variances take away the township being involved in this development. They wanted us to 
be aware of how this development is looking to be set up and asking us to continue to state to the 
county that we oppose some of the variances requested. 
 
Renner will be doing some work on Tanglewood to remove some trees/brush in the right-of-way. 
 
Scott Ailie was present regarding Lakes End Trail (off of #6) to make sure that they are getting all the 
required work done to get this new road up to specifications.  This was discussed and any changes to be 
done.  M Reep made a motion to approve this road pending the work required (trees removed, signs 
installed, culvert installed, the west in slope ditch be completed once the corn is harvested and gravel be 
added to the east side if the curve) be completed, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
The blading of various roads and what maintenance needs to be done was discussed with Hendricks. 
 
The roads will be mowed between now and Labor Day and we will post in the paper that the township is 
not liable for the damage to any signs that are not removed.  
 
A motion was made by M Reep to adjourn at 8:20pm, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
Minutes approved on September 5, 2006.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


